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 What we have been doing this week:  This is the Bear by Sarah Hayes

	Literacy
 We have been learning the following sounds; c, k, ck
· We have been looking at rhyming words.
· We have been learning keywords the, is, in
· Retelling the story using a story sack.
· Making a list from items in the bin.
Please practise the sounds with your child, using the actions to support them. When writing the letters, try to follow the instructions given on the sheet.
	Numeracy
We have been learning about the value of four and finding things associated with four. 
We have been using the vocabulary for more than and fewer.
We have carried on learning about the principles of counting.


	Other areas
 Speaking and listening– answering  questions and following instructions.
The children have now started to tell us about their family photographs.
They have started to look at why we need to wash our hands and how we can clean our hands thoroughly.
Looking at what colours red, blue and yellow can create when mixed together.
 
 

	What’s next?
Any child not yet brought in a photograph of themselves with their family, could they please do so for next week. The children are going to be talking about their families and occasions they have enjoyed together.
Parent evenings next Wednesday and Thursday evening.
We finish for half term next Friday for a week.
Have a lovely weekend   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



